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   30th Sun in Ord Time  

 23rd Sept 2016 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 22nd  7.30pm Michael and Kathleen Frawley, Kilnasoolagh 
    Pat Sheedy, Ballycar Road 
    Michael and Eileen Clancy, Caherscooby   
Sun 23rd 11.00am     Vincent Kelly, Limerick Road 
    Minnie Boland, Woodland Heights 
Mon 24th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 25th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Wed 26th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur 27th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri 28th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Sat 29th  7.30pm Mary Ann McNamara, Carnakilla  
    Tom and Eileen Hayes, Ballycar Road. 
    Mick and PJ Hayes, Rathfoland  
    Patrick and Michael Moynihan and their parents Bridget and Patrick, Ballycar   
Sun 30th 11.00am     Bridget Earls, Knocksaggart   
                              
Wells 
Sat 22nd  6.30pm Weekend Mass     
Sun 23rd 10.00am     Mission Sunday 
Sat 29th  6.30pm Maureen Callinan, Urlanmore     
Sun 30th 10.00am     Sunday Mass 
 
 

Carrigerry 
Sun 23rd 9.00am James and Molly Mahony, Rineanna  
Sun 30th 9.00am Sunday Mass         

Abundance Prayer Group 
 

Meet each Monday except 
Bank Holidays at 7.00pm 

in the upstairs meeting 
room in Newmarket 

Church  

Recent Death 
 
Pray for the happy repose of the soul of   
Paula Purcell, sister of Mary Stafford, 
Limerick Road 
 

May she rest in peace. 

Keeping children safe on the internet and how to combat cyberbullying 
 

An information evening for parents will take place in Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire on Tuesday 25th October at 7pm on the subject 
of keeping children safe on the internet and combating cyber bullying. A must for parents and guardians of children and  
teenagers. All welcome. 

Matt Talbot Novena - Shannon 
The annual Matt Talbot Novena praying for all suffering or sharing in the life of addictions continues this Tuesday evening October 
25th, at 7pm in SS. John & Paul Church Shannon. This week’s preacher is Rev. Pat Malone PP Clarecastle/Ballyea, Co. Clare. 
Petitions /Prayers of Thanksgiving can be left at  the shrine or sent securely to the special online email available on 
www.shannonparish.ie. The novena can also be viewed live each week on  Shannon Parish webcam. 

Mission Sunday  

 

Last week’s Church Collection €1607.59. Thank You  

The Sacristans wish to thank everyone who supported their  
Collection last week-end. 

Play and Pray: Play and Pray 
activities take place upstairs in  
Newmarket Church during 11am 
Mass each Sunday. All Children 
from age 3 to 7 are welcome. 
Please arrive at 10.55am upstairs.  



‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  € 564        

Congratulations to our winner— Anne McSherry 
Winning ticket sold in O’Neill’s Pub 

Next Draw : Tues 25th Oct in Vardens’ 
 

 

OBAIR -Newmarket-on-Fergus will hold their annual 
Church Gate Collection next week-end, 
October 29th  and 30th  at all Masses. 
 

 

Parish Walk:  Thursday 27th October 

Carrigerry Area : Aillvallygar, Postman’s 

House, Liberty Hall & Chicago. Depart the 

fair green @ 11am. Song  - The Rocks of Bawn 

 

 

A walking Stick was left in the post office about two 
weeks ago. It’s owner can claim it from the Post Office.  
 
 Dublin City Marathon : Flan Sheedy(in aid of the Clare Cru-
saders) along with John and Áine Meehan, Ger and Louise 
McNamara will all take part in the upcoming Dublin city  
marathon. Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Holy Year Pilgrimage to Mount St Joseph:   There will be a 
Pilgrimage  to the Year of Mercy Holy Door in Mount St Joseph, 
Roscrea on Sunday October 23rd meeting  outside the Monas-
tery church at 3.30pm.  The theme of the day is "Cast your 
burdens onto the Lord".  We will be met by the Abbot who will 
lead us through the Holy Door and celebrate the special Lit-
urgy.  The Liturgy will include Scripture readings, hymns, a 
homily from the Abbot and the Sacrament of Reconcilia-
tion.  After the Liturgy there will be a cuppa in the Monastery.  If 
you would like to join us please let us know (as the Monastery 
would need a rough idea of numbers), by phoning Fr Tom 
06727105 or Michael 086 4000680 
 
 
Clare Parkinson’s Support Group  monthly meeting 
will take place at Carrigoran Health & Wellness Cen-
tre, Newmarket-on-Fergus at 10.00 am on Friday 28 th 
October .  These informal get-togethers provide a chance 
for people to talk, discuss worries or experiences and 
normally include a presentation by a guest speaker, such 
as a healthcare professional or complementary thera-
pist.  Activities that assist people living with Parkinson's 
such as Yoga, Dance, Occupational Therapy or Tai Chi 
generally form part of these sessions - and there is the 
social aspect with time to enjoy a coffee or tea and a 
scone!  All are Welcome.  For further information contact 
087 415 8430 

The Back to Education Initiative will be running a QQI Level 
3 Health and Wellbeing Programme in the Shannon Adult 
Learning Centre, Bru na Sionna, commencing in Novem-
ber. This part-time course is for adults who wish to gain the 
knowledge, skills and behaviours to make positive lifestyle and 
career choices while also trying to improve general fitness and 
wellbeing. The course will be a wonderful mix of health and 
fitness, stress management, gardening and nature and learning 
how to care for living things including plant life and the human 
body. Guest Speakers on a variety of health and wellness topics 
will also be included.  For further details please contact Cath-
erine or Maire on 061 365495 or just drop in to 4 Bru na 
Sionna, Shannon. 

 
 
Thanksgiving for Harvest 
The Annual Harvest Thanksgiving service will be held in 
Kilnasoolagh Parish Church this Sunday afternoon, 23rd 
of October at 4pm. The guest speaker will be Rev. Dr. 
Keith Scott, Rector of Rathkeale, Limerick. Keith was 
ordained in 1983 and is married to Lyn with 2 grown 
children. He gained a masters degree in 1992 and a Ph.D. 
in 2010. A former missionary in Zambia and soon to re-
turn there to teach in a seminary. Leading worship will 
be Rev. Canon Bob Hanna, rector of Kilnasoolagh. The 
church will be decorated with flowers, fruit and vegeta-
bles for the occasion, the produce of harvest. All are wel-
come to attend.  
 
 

GAA Lotto: There was no winner of either Lotto Jackpot this 
week. In the main draw worth €10,000 4, 27, 28 & 32 were the 
numbers pulled out with 17, 29, 32 & 33 the all-important num-
bers in the €3350 Jackpot. €40 Winners; Roisin McMahon, 
Theresa Casey, Carmel Casey, Tricia O’Grady, Patricia Collins. 
The Honk hosts Monday’s draw with Jackpots to the value of 
€10,000 and €3500. 
  
Monster Bingo:  On Wednesday November 2nd we’re hosting a 
fundraiser that’s going to benefit the next generation of Blues. 
The Community Hall hosts a Monster Bingo which commences 
at 8:30pm. All funds raised go towards our primary schools 
coaching programme with tickets costing €10. There will be a 
raffle on the night with some excellent prizes including a TV. All 
support for this fundraiser is greatly appreciated. Queries – 
Siobhán (086 813 3284). 
  
Seniors Come Up Short: Commiserations to our Senior 
Camogie team who lost out to Inagh/Kilnamona in the County 
decider. As always the girls tried their best but came up against a 
more determined Inamona outfit who we congratulate on winning 
their first title. Now the test for our girls is to bounce back from 
this. Off the field we outnumbered our Inagh/Kilnamona counter-
parts when it came to amount of supporters so thanks to our 
Blues for coming out in force. 
  
U13 Plate: Well done to our U13 camogie team who won the B 
Plate title last week.  
 

****** 
 

Wedding ring lost between the Village and Mooghaun 
or in Mooghaun Woods recently. If found please contact 

the Parish Office. 
 

Mission Sunday:  The people in Killaloe Diocese 
have been urged to support missionaries working in some 
of the world’s poorest countries by donating during the 
Mission Sunday collection this Sunday.   
The theme for World Mission Sunday in Ireland this year  
is “Every Christian is a Missionary ”.  As we thank you 
for your wonderful generosity to the Missions over the 
years we invite you to please continue to help our young 
churches to share the gift of faith though your prayer and 
whatever financial assistance you can 


